
Thank	You!!!	
	

	 Over	the	last	few	weeks,	I	have	traveled	through	the	West	Area,	and	every	
place	I	go,	there	is	someone	asking	about	how	things	are	with	the	“new	house”	at	
camp.		I’m	glad	to	tell	you	that	the	whole	project	is	coming	along	wonderfully	well!			
	 Thanks	to	so	many	of	you	out	there,	the	financial	side	of	buying	the	new	
caretaker	residence	at	Camp	Kum-Ba-Ya	is	in	great	shape.		As	of	last	week,	the	
numbers	looked	like	this:	
	 Purchase	of	the	house					 	 	 	 $73,000.00	
	 Gifts	already	received	for	the	project:	 	 $50,462.83	
	 Loan	for	the	house:	 	 	 	 	 $43,000.00	
	 Gifts	and	pledges	for	the	loan:	 	 	 $		6,000.00	
All	that	remains	is	the	balance	of	$16,537.17.		This	amount	will	completely	pay	off	
the	loan	and	the	project	will	be	completed!		Thank	you,	thank	you,	friends	for	all	the	
gifts	you	have	given,	for	all	the	challenges	you	have	brought	to	various	groups	in	the	
Area,	for	all	the	ways	you	have	actually	had	fun	gathering	money	for	this	house.	

You	are	Awesome!!	
	 As	we	gear	up	for	the	camping	season	this	year,	we	are	so	glad	that	our	
caretaker,	Dale	and	his	spouse,	Rhonda	will	be	on	site	at	Camp	KBY.		They	have	
brought	a	lively	spirit	and	a	wonderful	sense	of	care	and	attention	to	this	place	that	
is	so	special	to	several	generations	of	Disciples.			
	 There	is	so	much	for	which	to	be	grateful	in	this	time	and	place.		You	have	
found	the	joy	in	coming	together	and	making	a	huge	difference	in	the	operation	of	
our	camping	program	and	our	fine	facility	on	Kentucky	Lake.		There	will	be	pictures	
soon,	and	we	know	you	will	wish	our	caretakers	well	as	they	move	into	their	new	
home	at	the	camp.			
	 Your	gracious	gifts,	your	ongoing	concern	for	the	camp,	and	your	willingness	
to	help	Disciples	of	all	ages	have	a	meaningful,	holy	time	are	reasons	for	great	
celebration!		Thank	you	on	behalf	of	all	of	us	Disciples	in	the	West	Area—from	
Glasgow	to	Wickliffe,	from	Owensboro	to	Russellville!		You	are	doing	marvelous	
ministry!	Thank	you!		Gracias!				Beth	
	
	
	
As	we	speak,	the	final	preparations	for	moving	the	new	double-wide	home	are	being	
completed.			


